Archived: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:58:45 PM

From: Allan Brookes

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 11:56:25 AM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Design of new sidewalk planned for 5th Ave NE

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is cafe.

Dear Council Members:

We are writing to express our opinions on design of the new sidewalk planned for 5th Ave NE.

We agree with *Save Shoreline Trees*: Support sidewalks but not those 6-ft wide that would result in cutting down tall trees along 5th Ave NE (NE 175th St to NE 182nd Ct). Trees, especially tall ones, provide increasingly important benefits that are well known.

Keep those tall trees the project arborist says should be retained for ecological reasons.

Respectfully,

Allan and Gretchen Brookes

422 NW 196th Pl Shoreline, 98177